
 

 

 
THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  

(AVERHAM BYPASS AND STAYTHORPE ROAD, AVERHAM, 
ROLLESTON AND STAYTHORPE)  

(50 MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2021 (3320) 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services. Responding to a request from Averham Parish Council it is proposed to 
reduce the speed limit from 60 mph to 50 mph, along Averham Bypass and Staythorpe Road 
from its junction with A617, Averham, in a south-westerly direction to a point 460 metres 
north-east of its junction with Croft Farm Close, Rolleston and Staythorpe Road, Averham  
from its junction with Averham Bypass in a north-easterly direction to a point 166 metres 
south-west of its junction with Ayrshire Way, Averham 
 
The proposed 50mph speed limit will help to improve road safety around the bends and at 
the junctions and vehicle entrances on Staythorpe Road. 

 


